Farnham Primary School

'Together we discover, believe & achieve.'

29th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Census Day - Thursday 2nd October 2025

Census Day will take place on Thursday 2nd October 2025. The purpose of the census is to ensure all schools receive the correct amount of funding.

The take up of school lunches impacts the amount of funding the school receives. I would like to encourage everyone to take a FREE school meal, even if it is just for one day! If your child insists on a packed lunch then please do send that, and we will encourage them to just try a school dinner as well. It will be pizza day for everybody!

I would like as many children as possible to have a school meal tomorrow as this will support the school to obtain more funding for your children. Please show your support for the school on Thursday.

Yours sincerely,

SK

Mrs S Keenan Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs S Keenan







Stratford Road, Bradford West Yorkshire, BD7 3HU

T: (01274) 573 297

E: office@fps.paymat.org www.farnhamprimary.org.uk